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In this newsletter you can expect:

City of 
Long Beach’s
Birthday
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The Month

Taste of 
Long Beach

Consumer
Confidence

New Business
Spotlight



Business Of The Month - Long Beach Donuts

Congratulations to our August Business of the
Month, Long Beach Donuts!

Located at 5107 Beatline Rd in Long Beach, MS
Long Beach Donuts provides the community
with a variety of breakfast options. 

Be sure to stop in and congratulate them
sometime soon!

Youth Football/Cheer

The Long Beach Youth Football and Cheer are
hosting registration events upstairs at Morgan
Field located behind the Long Beach Middle
School. The upcoming dates are August 3rd
and 4th from 9:00 am until 12:00 pm. 

Taste of Long Beach

The Long Beach Chamber of Commerce is
hosting the annual Taste of Long Beach on
Thursday, September 26th at the Long Beach
Senior Center. Tickets are now on sale. 

Contact Anna Claire Perrone for more
information. 
annaclaire@mscoastchamber.com



Celebrate Long Beach’s
119th Birthday

Come celebrate the city of Long Beach’s
birthday and all of the city’s history.

The event will be on Saturday, August 10th
from 9:30 am - 12:00 pm. Discovery
students from the Long Beach School
Discovery will present an educational play
about the founding of Long Beach at 10:00
am. Greenvale will be open for history
presentations as well as tours. 

Greenvale
179 East Old Pass Road

For questions please email:
courtney.cuevas@cityoflongbeachms.com

DABBs Cannibis

DABBS is now open and ready to assist
the community.
 

They are located at 900 E Railroad Street
and you can find them on Facebook.

The Fifth World Gallery

The Fifth World Gallery is now open! Be sure to
check out this new business in Long Beach!

Address: 528 Klondyke Road Suite E, Long
Beach

New Business Spotlight



CITY OF LONG BEACH 228-863-1556

Cityoflongbeachms.info
201 Jeff Davis Avenue, Long Beach,

MS 39560

Annual Drinking Water Quality Report

PWS ID# 0240005
Is my water safe?
Last year, your tap water met all U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) and state drinking water
health standards. We are proud to report that our
system has not violated a maximum contaminant level
or any other water quality standard during the past
year.
Do I need to take special precautions?
Some people may be more vulnerable to contaminants
in drinking water than the general population. ably be
expected to contain at least small amounts of some
contaminants. The presence of contaminants does not
necessarily indicate that water poses a health risk. More
information about contaminants and potential health
effects can be obtained by calling the Environmental
Protection Agency's (EPA) Safe Drinking Water Hotline
(800-426-4791).

Where does my water come from?
Your drinking water comes from 10 deep water wells
scattered throughout the City. Three of these draw
water from the Graham Ferry Formation, and the
remainder from the Pascagoula Formation.
Source water assessment and its availability
A Source Water Assessment has been prepared for
the City by the Mississippi Department of
Environmental Quality. Copies of this report are
available upon request at the Long Beach Water
Department Billing Office. Of the City’s 10 wells, 9
wells are ranked “moderate” in the susceptibility
assessment and 1 well is ranked “lower” in
susceptibility.

To read the complete version of the 2023 Consumer
Confidence Report, please visit
www.cityoflongbeachms.info/ccr2023

Thank you for reading!


